
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Hains & all the staff 
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School 

 

 

Hope you are all keeping safe and well 

and had a restful and safe Christmas and 

New Year. 

We weren’t expecting this week’s 

announcement from Boris!           

 
We are open for all eligible children. 

Please speak to Mrs Hains if you would 

like your child to attend school. 

 

For those children working from home the 

Oak Home Learning weekly timetable is 

available on the school website, under the 

curriculum tab. 

 

Please contact the school if you do not 

have a fixed broadband at home and are 

accessing the work from a mobile phone. 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Recycle 4 School 
The recycle collection which was 
due to take place on 15th January 
has been cancelled until further 
notice. 
 

Yoga 
The yoga group have set children a 

New Year challenge to be done 
from home. 

We thought this would be relaxing 
and enjoyable. 

How many can you do? 
Please let us know. 

 

https://www.theyogigroup.com/ 
 

 
We will be enjoying weekly yoga 

session in school on Fridays. 

Well done to the children who have 
attended school this week. Your 
attitude to learning has been amazing! 

 
 

 Home learners 
Thank you for your feedback. You are 
all doing so brilliantly, well done. 
To try and make feedback a little 
easier, it would be great if you could 
fill in the weekly feedback form which 
is on the website and also attached to 
this email. 
Thank you. 

 

Church Worship 
The Rev Alex Baker would like to 
advise you that St Thomas’ Church 
is holding regular Zoom worship 
online every Sunday. There is a 
secure breakout space for the 
younger worshippers and families 
where they tend to do a craft 
activity and an action song or 
similar, which is proving to be 
fun.   

 


